Notices for the
week beginning:

Sunday 15¢h March 2015

Please ask if you would like to know any
more about the events listed on this page.

Please sign the list at the back of
church if you would to volunteer
to help in the reading of the
Passion Story on Palm Sunday.

Confirmation
We are planning to hold Con-
firmation Classes during the
Spring of this year for anyone,
younger or older, who would
like to join. For more infor-
mation please speak to Stephen

The foodbank once again
m send their thanks for our sup-
port and this week are asking

particularly for fruit juice, rice pud-
ding, custard and mashed potato

LENT COURSE
The sessions will continue on Tues-
day evenings as follows:
17/3—A Good Creation?
7.30pm in the narthex at St Mary's
Led by Hilary Savage
24/3—A Good Citizen?
7.30pm in the narthex at St Mary's
Led by Revd Stephen Agnew

The next PCC meeting is on
Monday 26th March at 7.30pm.
Please remember to submit any
reports for distribution prior to
the meeting.

Don’t forget our Tea
in the Coach House
this week on Tuesday

afternoon  2.00pm—4.00pm.
Do come along and bring a
friend for some tea, and chat.
All welcome.

@ We have a Facebook page. If
you’re a Facebook user and
want to keep up to speed with events
at St Mary’s visitwww.facebook.com/
StMarysChurchOldswinford.

N ¢ In keeping with our usual

}‘ ; practice the names of loved
ﬂ' 7" ones will be placed on the

V altar for the Easter period.

If you wish to make a
donation towards the cost of the
flowers in memory of loved ones
please place your donation in an en-
velope with the names of the person
(s) being remembered and give it to
Sally Frost or post it through the
Rectory letter box.

These donations may be ‘Gift
Aided’ if you are a UK tax payer.
Should you wish to Gift Aid your do-
nation please use one of the yellow
Gift Aid envelopes found in the
church pews and mark it clearly “For
Easter Flowers.”

There are bags of toys available for
children at the back of church.

Please ask a sides person if you -
would like to borrow one during the service.

This news sheet is also available at www.stmaryschurcholdswinford.org.uk and on our Facebook page @




A PILGRIMAGE
TO THE
HOLY LAND

A comprehensive 10-day pilgrimage based in Jerusalem & Galilee

A o

7-16 March 2016
with the Revd Stephen Agnew

For further details please call

01384 95410 or
email: revsmagnew@yahoo.com

]

Our next 'messy church
event next will be on Satur-
day 4th April in our church
hall between 2.00pm and
4.00pm. Lots of fun things
to do for children of all
ages! To find out more visit
messychurch.org.uk All wel-
come but because we
provide food as part of the
event could you let us know
you're coming please.

This news sheet is also available at www.stmaryschurcholdswinford.org.uk and on our Facebook page



